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13 January 2023 

 
 

Dear Neighbour   
 

Due to the increase in numbers of Key Stage 4 students on roll at Hessle High School and 
Sixth Form College, we are proposing to expand our Sixth Form College provision in order to 
accommodate them as they reach the post-16 phase.  This will involve the construction of a 
new building adjacent to the current Sixth Form College on our Heads Lane site.    
 

This is considered a ‘’significant change’’ by the Department of Education (DfE) and we are 
therefore consulting in line with current guidance.  
 

Further information on this proposal and how to participate in the consultation can be found 
on the Trust at https://bit.ly/3FKvxRJ, or by contacting the Consortium Academy Trust on 
enquiries@consortiumtrust.co.uk  
 

The consultation ends on the 26 January 2023 at 3pm, any comments that you wish to make 
need to be submitted to the email address detailed above by this date.  
  
Yours  
 

 

Ms L Lowson 

CEO 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 

The Consortium Academy Trust 

Registered Office: Harland Way 

Cottingham 

East Riding of Yorkshire 

HU16 5PX 

Tel 01482 469838 

Company Number 07665828   

enquiries@consortiumtrust.co.uk 

www.consortiumtrust.co.uk 

https://bit.ly/3FKvxRJ
mailto:enquiries@consortiumtrust.co.uk
mailto:enquiries@consortiumtrust.co.uk

